
 
 
 

 Welcome to the Oasis Transportation Department 

 

June 15th is the deadline to request and fill out the bus request form 

found on the school website. There is no guarantee of seats being 

available for all who apply. Those unable to make the deadline as well 

as those who apply during the year can still register and it will take 2-3 

weeks to process the request. As always, seating is limited. 

Students will receive their route number and approximate time of 

arrival in their open house packet on August 6th from 5-7 pm. We look 

forward to a safe and pleasant transportation experience as we prepare 

for back to school. We will be taking recommended safety precautions 

on our buses and will update as necessary. We will post any necessary 

transportation information on the website in the parent portal under 

the transportation heading.  

 

Thank you for choosing the Oasis school system, we are honored! 

 

Jamie Cooper- Director 

Jamie.Cooper@capecharterschools.org  
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